
 
 

2019 Annual Gingerbread House Contest 
Held in both the Elementary School and the Jr-Sr High 

 

It’s THAT time of year again and the Food Service Team is 

hosting their annual Gingerbread House making contest. 
Get some friends together, or enter on your own 

See Mrs Mackey to sign up your team TODAY!! 
 

●  ​Set up your entry for judging on Monday 12/16 or Tuesday 12/17 

 see Head Cook or Mrs. Mackey for assistance in set up 
 

●  ​Judging will be held on Thursday December 19th! 
 

Winning Team will get FREE Ice Cream for a week!! 

  ​(courtesy of Mrs. Mackey!)! 

 

●  All Entries ​must be removed​ from the cafe by before holiday break 

 
Also looking for judges!  If you’re interested let the Food Service Director know at 

dmackey@railroaders.net 


